
8th December 2023

Year 11 After School Intervention

Dear Parent/Carer

We are very pleased with the mature and purposeful way that our students approached their first term of
Year 11. We hope that you and they are looking forward to recharging over the Christmas break. We are,
however, conscious that the Summer exams are only 16 school weeks away. Some students are behind
where they need to be, in order to fulfill their potential at the end of Year 11.

We are pleased to inform you that your child is invited to intervention immediately after school
(3:20-4:20pm) starting next week and continuing after the Christmas break in the subjects where they
need most additional support. Today, in school, they will receive their personalised intervention
timetable. They should attend all of their sessions as these will fill the gaps and support them with the
areas in which they were least successful in the November Mocks.

Students selected were, in the November mocks, two or more grades below their Summit Range target.
The ambition of these extra sessions is to prepare students for the upcoming Mock exams (26th February
- 8th March 2024) and to improve their performance. We will review the groups after we have the results
of the February/March Mocks.

I will lead assemblies before and after the Christmas break to explain how students can maximise their
revision time and revise effectively, so that all of our students are as prepared as possible. Thank you to
those of you who attended the Parents Information Evening earlier this week and I hope that you found
the session useful and informative.

We look forward to seeing you online for Year 11 Parents Evening on Wednesday 10th January. You will
receive correspondence about the evening next Wednesday, and booking will be open from Thursday
14th December.

Have a wonderful and restful Christmas break.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr K Mason
Assistant Headteacher
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